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NCDSB Celebrates World Catholic Education Day
Northeastern Ontario, May 13, 2010: The Northeastern Catholic District School Board

and all of their schools took part in a prayer service today at 9:30 am across

Northeastern Ontario, from Bishop Belleau School in Moosonee, to St. Patrick Catholic

School in Cobalt and all points in between, to celebrate World Catholic Education Day.

“It is important to take time out of our busy day and remember what is important and 

what makes us a Catholic school board. World Catholic Education Day is one of those

days to celebratethe importance of Catholic education in today’s world and also to 

share time together as a Catholic family.” commented Tricia Stefanic Weltz, 

Superintendent of Education.

The theme for this year’s World Catholic Education Day is “ask and your joy will be 

complete.”

Pictured above our Northeastern Catholic District School Board employees coming

together to celebrate World Catholic Education Day.
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“You Are The Light of The World!”


